
FOIA Resource 

From: Elizabeth Davis <edavis@capitalreportingcompany.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2013 1:34 PM 
To: FOIA Resource 
Subject: Freedom of Information Act Request 

~ 
To Whom It May Concern: "'0-..;:, .• .;.,... .. ..., "'\'''-<''1 

I am requesting under the Freedom ofInformation Act (FOIA) a copy of the awarded bid and the winning price for RFP-NRC-ASB­
12-024. This contract was awarded to Neal Gross Court Reporters & Transcribers. The contracting officer was Donna Berkowitz. 

Jfthere are any costs associated with the production of this, please contact me at 202.857.3376 ext. 303 or by email and I will arrange 
for payment. 

Again, I appreciate your consideration and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Elizabeth K. Davis 
Director of Government Services 
Capital Reporting Company 
Proudly Serving More 17ta1l5,OOO Clients 11150 States ... Atld Abroad! 
Washington, D.C. Office: (t) 202.857.DEPO (3376) (f) 202.857.8577 

1821 Jefferson Place NW, 3rd Floor, WashingtonDC 20036 
www.CapitalReportingCompany.com 
Offices Nationwide 
p.5. Did you hear? Capital was voted one of the top two (national) court reporting companies in the 2012 Best of The National Law 
Journal survey! 
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